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Food Trucks Invited to Holloman AFB Airshow  
 

HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. – Holloman Air Force Base is looking for food trucks to participate 
in the Legacy of Liberty Airshow Sunday, June 2. 
 
With a crowd of thousands expected, Holloman is looking for a variety of trucks to provide food and 
beverages. There is also an opportunity to serve the crowd on Saturday, June 1 during the airshow 
rehearsal that will be open to all Department of Defense ID cardholders. 
 
The airshow will include activities for the whole family including aerial demonstrations, static aircraft 
displays, informational exhibits, and STEM activities for children. 
 
The airshow is free and open to the public. The highlight of the event will be a performance by the U.S. 
Air Force Air Demonstration Squadron “Thunderbirds.” 
 
To sign up your food truck for the airshow, or if you have questions, contact Jamille Jackson at 
jamille.jackson.1@us.af.mil. The last day to sign up is April 1. 
 
For more information about the airshow, visit the Legacy of Liberty Airshow webpage at: 
https://www.holloman.af.mil/Home/2024-Air-Show/.  
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